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 In late January 2018, FIC organized a paper presentation competition for its members. For 
the competition 30 contemporary issues from the financial world were chosen. These 
varied topics gave the members a chance to broaden their horizons regarding the 
knowledge of economic world and to improve their presentation skills. 

 

 



 On 13th October, 2017 an elucidating seminar on 'Derivative and International Markets' 
was organized. The seminar was accompanied by a virtual live trading session in the 
derivative and foreign exchange markets. The seminar enhanced students’ knowledge on 
forex market application (including forex trading mechanism, domestic vs. international 
currency, spread, pair currency and data impact) and derivative trading skills (including 
NSE real market application). 

 

 

 In early September, the society collaborated with the BSE Institute Ltd. to organize a mock 
stock event (virtual stock trading) developed by both the parties. On 20th September, 2017 
'MOCKSTATION: The BSE Mock Stock' was organized by the society in which 110 teams 
participated, more than 200 individuals also participated in simultaneous event organized 
by the society. A virtual stock trading platform was created wherein participant teams 
traded through public outcry mechanism and the market was partially driven by real market 
prices and partially by demand and supply of stocks being trades on the virtual platform. 
Top 5 teams were acknowledged with cash prizes amounting to Rs 15000 and scholarships.  



 

 

 

   

 The year kickstarted with an initiative of celebrating the Financial Literacy Week 
embarked by the Reserve Bank of India. The cell stepped forward and took endeavor to 



propagate financial cognizance through social media. The Financial Literacy campaign 
focused on imparting knowledge on 4 broad themes viz. Know Your Customer (KYC), 
Exercising Credit Discipline, Grievance Redressal and Going Digital. The campaign was 
observed from 5 – 9 June 2017. 

 With the onset of the new academic year a series of activities were undertaken commencing 
with the orientation of the society to the registrations and interviews that led to organization 
of a team of 30 members for the year 2017-18 including 4 office bearers. 

 

 


